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We are so excited about how our play opportunities for the children have evolved. 

It is lovely to see the mix of ages playing together.  

This month we have introduced the music and bubble machine for dancing and 

movement. We have loved giant chalks and created the chalk mile across the 

playground! Conkers have been a seasonal addition, racing them down pipes and 

making music with old tin cans! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                        Play zones 

• Small world 

• Home/role play 

• Water play 

• Sand play 

• Large parts 

• Creative play 

• Quiet area 

• Music play  

• Construction  

• Woodland area/Mud play 

• Bikes/scooters 

                                      Donations 

We are looking for the following: 

• Balance bikes 

• Scooters 

• Buggy/strollers (Full size) 

• Pots & pans! 

                                              

                      Wellies!           

We would like all children to have 

wellies or outdoor shoes at school to 

be worn outdoors so they don’t ruin 

their school shoes. 

Please ensure the wellies are name 

labelled and they will remain at school 

each half term. 

Please also donate any out grown 

wellies so we can provide for all 

children.                                       

     Parent play sessions 

                 Thursday 24th October  

                                 12-1pm                    

 

           Come and join in the fun and play! 

 

Please book a place by contacting the school 

office. You can book a school lunch if you 

wish and we ask for you to bring with you a 

donated item for Opal.     

Our Yr 6 Play leaders 

                           Future projects 

 

Watch this space as coming soon to 

the playground: 

- A giant sandpit 

- Mud kitchens made from pallets 

- A painted road for riding 

scooters 


